
 

 
PRIMARY BLOCK 

ORIENTATION DAY-2025-2026 
FS2 to Year 4 

Dear Parent,                                                                                                 2nd July 2025 
 

 

Welcome to the new Academic Year 2025-2026 

We are pleased to invite you to our Orientation Day on August 21st, 2025. This special day will 
provide you with an opportunity to learn about our curriculum, meet the class teacher, and get 
acquainted with the school rules and learning environment. 

We request you to bring your enthusiasm, questions, and curiosity as we embark on this 
educational journey together. 

FS2 and Year 1 parents are requested to submit the covered and labelled books and stationery 
set to the class teacher, who will keep them in the classroom. 

 
Looking forward to meeting you soon! 
Best Regards, 
 
Ms. Shikha Dixit 
Primary Block Supervisor 

 
 
Details- 
Venue-Primary Block and Block C 
Time: -9:00 am to 10:00 am 
Entry and exit - Gate No.2 
 
 


